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BY E-MAIL 

 
January 5, 2021 
 
Edward Earle 
Director of Municipal Law, City of Toronto 
55 John St., Station 1260, 26th Floor   
Toronto, ON M5V 3C6 
Ward.Earle@toronto.ca  
 
Dear Mr. Earle:  
 
Re: Request for Intervenor Status  

Application for Leave to Construct – 
Hydro One Networks Inc. Power Downtown Toronto  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0188 

 
This letter is in response to your letter dated January 5, 2021 requesting that the City of Toronto 
(Toronto) be granted intervenor status in the above proceeding. Your letter also requested that, 
if Toronto is granted intervenor status, that the deadline for the filing of its interrogatories be 
extended to January 8, 2021.  
 
No objection was received from Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 
Toronto is approved as an intervenor. Toronto shall file its interrogatories by January 8, 2021. 
The procedural schedule established through Procedural Order No. 1, dated December 10, 
2020, otherwise remains unchanged. For clarity, intervenors other than Toronto are required to 
file interrogatories by January 6, 2021.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
 
cc: David J. Twaddle, City of Toronto 
 All parties to EB-2020-0188 
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